
Membership Notice 
 

     We invite you to join the Spruce Creek 
Garden and Nature Club.  Membership is 

open to any residents of Spruce Creek 
Fly-In Community interested in learning 

and sharing ideas of botany plus enjoying 
nature.  The monthly meetings are held 
in the Country Club and different guests 

speakers will participate in the program.  
We also have fieldtrips planned.   

Payments for the membership dues are 
being accepted now.  Make your check 

payable to SCG&NC.  Thank you! 
 

Membership for June 1, 2014 to May 31, 2015 
Annual Dues: $20.00    

 

Mail or deliver before Sept. 1, 2014 to:  

Sybil Picchetti 
1779 Doolittle Ct. 

Port Orange, FL  32128 
(386) 256-7532  

 

Marilyn Vogelpohl will continue to send greeting cards 
on behalf of SCG&NC while she is away.   You can contact 
her at 386-304-3379 if you know of someone who is in 

need of a greeting card.  


